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Congratulations to everyone who represented school and themselves at the Area 

Cross Country hosted by Sedbergh School.  This was a tough event and provided 

challenge for all concerned. We were very pleased that so many of our children were 

placed and qualified for the next round at Hunter Hall School, Penrith.    

 

 
 

      
 

Places: 

St Mary’s Church of England School, Kirkby Lonsdale 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views
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Snow White Panto 

U9 girls Flo P (25) Evie M (34) Emma S (35) Isabella VM (37)  

U9 boys Joseph G (15) Freddie R (18) Harry W (32)   

U10 girls Anna C (1) Isabella W (26)    

U10 boys Jack C (8) Will P (32) Zach T (46) Adam S (51) Joe L (54) 

U11 girls Millie D (28) Evie M (34) Maia K (62)   

U11 boys Isaac M (19) Noah L (42) James WB (59) George SM (61)  

 

Congratulations Everyone!  

 

 

 

 

The children have been learning about story writing last week and have had a super 

opportunity to watch the Snow White Pantomime. Thank you for contributing 

towards this; we have funded this with school funds in part and your donations were 

very much appreciated. 

 

The panto was amazingly well done and the children really loved the interaction and 

retelling of this story.  All of the children have been writing based on this story in 

different ways. I hope the children told you all about the Panto – it was really funny! 
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Spelling Bee   

Dates for the Diary 

 

The week has arrived to brighten up January. Yes, it is our annual Spelling Bee – a 

chance for everyone to learn new spellings. It is also a chance to try to demonstrate 

your spelling skills in a supportive and fun environment.   

 

Everyone should have received their list which reflects where the children are with 

their spellings and to stretch the children to learn the spellings expected in their year 

group.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 30th Jan          Imran Kotwal in school – RE 

Friday 31st Jan                Spelling Bee Final  

 

Monday 3rd Feb             Candlemas 

Friday 7th Feb                 PTA Film Night 3:15-5:30pm 

Tues/Wed 11th/12th        Parents Evenings  

Friday 14th Feb               Girls Football – Vicarage Park 

Monday 17th Feb            Half Term 

 

Wednesday 26th Feb     Cricket training starts in school 

Thursday 27th Feb         Y6 School Council to Pupil Parliament  

 

 

Easter Break                   Friday March 27th School end time 1:00pm  

  


